
 

 

 
 

Welcome to our new Student Council Members - Finn McNamara and Morgan Bailey Bergin from 6th 

Class, Ella McDonnell and Ella Kerslake form 5th Class, Kate Gallagher and Louise Noble from 4th Class 

and Isabel Mc Conaghy and Sophie Sanoa- Bayoumi from 3rd Class.  They are looking forward to 

representing their classmates and contributing to a positive and welcoming school environment. 

The role of the student council in Le Chéile ETNS is to 

•        Promote the inclusive ethos of our school. 

•        Promote values such as kindness, respect and co-operation. 

•        provide an opportunity for pupils to voice their opinions and offer suggestions in relation to 

many aspects of school life 

•        offer an opportunity for all pupils to voice their opinions on proposed changes and thereby 

play a very significant role in improving our school 

•        act as a channel of communication within the school organisation, between pupils and 

between home and school. 
 

Members meet once a month. Prior to these meetings, the Student Council representatives collect 

ideas and suggestions from all classes using their classroom pupil suggestion boxes for the agenda.  As 

well as bringing matters to the Council for discussion, the members report the outcome of meetings to 

the other classes. The Student Council organises a coin collection for a chosen charity at Christmas 

and runs the annual Talent show.  

Swimming Reminder: Any remaining payments for 4th class swimming should be 
paid via Aladdin. The next class going are 3rd starting on the 7th of November, link 
have been sent and after that 2nd class will attend. 
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Dates for Your Diary/ School Closures 

 

School Closed  30th October- 3rd 
November 

STEM WEEK 13th-17th Nov 

Parent Teacher Meetings 22nd and 23rd 
November ( Links to book meeting with 

issue in Aladdin the week before) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Pupil Insurance Last day 

You can use the link sent on Aladdin to pay up until 3pm on Fri 27th Oct. 

The Pupil Protector Insurance is from AIG. Your child is covered 24/7, 365 
days of the year. To receive reimbursement, please fill out a claim form 
and send into the office. 

Congratulations to Maureen on her 
retirement. What a wonderful 
achievement to have completed 40 
years of service. She will be sorely 
missed. 

 
 
 

 

 
 


